HORTONVILLE AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT

[bookmark: _GoBack]On-line registration for HASD 4K for the 2018-2019 school year will open on Monday, January 15, 2018.    To be eligible for enrollment in a 4K program, your child must be four years old on or before September 1, 2018.  Please note that there are no provisions for early entrance to HASD 4K. 

1) Online registration will open on Jan. 15, 2018  http://www.hasd.org/district/online_registration.cfm
  
Please make every effort to register your child online beginning Jan. 15 as we begin planning for the 2018-19 school year in March.  
If your child did not attend HASD 4K and is eligible for 5K, registration will also take place online.
To be eligible for enrollment in a 5K (Kindergarten) program, your child must be five years old prior to September 1, 2018.  If your child is currently enrolled in one of the HASD 4K community sites, the school district will contact you by mail to confirm the 5K public school placement and to communicate any specific information regarding the transition process from 4K to 5K.  

Children who meet the age eligibility for five-year-old kindergarten are encouraged to enroll in that program with typically developing peers.  However, the individual needs of children will be considered and a determination will be made on a case-by-case basis regarding placement of a five year old in 4K.

Please go to http://www.hasd.org/parents/registrationinformation.cfm for more information.

